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Rachel 

This report contains basic information from a review of deaths among patients of GPs in 
Gosport, plus a review of opiate prescribing based on controlled drugs registers. The 
review of deaths in the community need more detailed analysis, but this report is 
submitted now since the question about deaths in the community is important - the findings 
are, in fact, reassuring. 

The finidngs on prescribing controlled drugs are compatible with a liberal policy on their 
use. However, information from a review of samples of records is now required. 

Professor Richard Baker 
Clinical Governance Research & Development Unit Department of General Practice & Primary 
Health Care University of Leicester Leicester General Hospital Gwendolen Rd Leicester LE5 
4PW 
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PLEASE NOTE: THE ABOVE MESSAGE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE INTERNET. 

On entering the GSI, this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet 
(GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable & Wireless in partnership with 
MessageLabs. 

DH users, see Guide to Email virus scanning under Security in DH on the Notice Board, for 
further details. In case of problems, please call IT support helpdesk. 
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Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with the 
Department of Health’s policy on the use of electronic communications. For more 
information on the Department of Health’s e-mail policy click here 
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